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Notice 

Environmental Protection Act 1994 

Extension of information request period  

This statutory notice is issued by the administering authority1 to advise you that the information request period for your 

application for a proposed PRC plan has been extended under section 145(1) of the Environmental Protection Act 1994. 

Coking Coal One Pty Ltd 
4/167 Eagle Street Brisbane Qld 4000 
By email transmission only 

Our reference: EA0002465 (Broadmeadow East Coal Mine) 

ATTN: Mark Ruston  

Email: mruston@bowencokingcoal.com  

Extension of information request period 

1. Application details  

The application for a proposed PRC plan was received by the administering authority on 30/10/2023. 

The application reference number is C-EATPRCP-100514634. 

Land description: ML70257. 

2. Decision made to extend the information request period 

The administering authority has extended the information request period for the application. The end date of 

the information request period is now 27/11/2023. This extension notice may only be issued once by the 

administering authority, the information request period may be further extended if the holder agrees in writing. 

 
1 The Department of Environment and Science is the administering authority under the Environmental Protection Act 1994. 
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Should you have any questions in relation to this notice, please contact the department using the contact details 

provided below.  

 

   

Signature  Date 

Alison O’Brien 
Department of Environment and Science 
Delegate of the administering authority  
Environmental Protection Act 1994 

 Enquiries: 

Business Centre Coal  

PO Box 3028, Emerald QLD 4720  

Phone: (07) 4987 9320  

Email: CRMining@des.qld.gov.au   

  

 

10/11/2023


